
 

     Khalsa VA Primary School 
  NEWSLETTER                 19TH January 2017 

Gurpurab 
Thank you to all the parents and carers for 
attending the special assemblies. The children 
always enjoy seeing their parents and carers at the 
special assemblies. We were very proud of our 
children and their contributions to the assembly. 
Thank you so much to the parents and carers for 
their sewa towards the Gurpurab.  
Parking 
Please park with respect and keep the safety of 
everyone, especially our neighbours, in mind at all 
times. Please DO NOT park: 
· in front of driveways,   
· in front of school car gates, 
· in the private property of Elm View Court,  
· on double yellow lines, or 
· zigzag markings outside the school.  

This area is being monitored by the police.  

School Uniform 
Parents are reminded to ensure that their children 
wear the correct school uniform every day. All 
jumpers and cardigans must have the school logo. 
Black school shoes should be worn – trainers and 
football shoes are not allowed. Children are only 
allowed to wear sports shoes for PE and sports 
clubs. 
If your child comes to school without wearing the 
correct school uniform, you will be contacted to 
bring the correct clothing into school. 
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DIARY DATES 
 

Year 2 National Gallery Trip   27th January 2017 
Year 1 Natural History Museum Trip  3rd February 2017 
Guru Ram Das Ji class assembly (Ms Jutla)  3rd February 2017 
Guru Amar Das Ji class assembly (Mr Reed) 10th February 2017 
Half term      Week beginning 13th February 2017 
Year 1 Phonics test meeting for parents   22nd February 2017 
Parents’ meetings     Week beginning 6th March 2017 
	

Thought for the week: 
“Peace and happiness shall fill your mind deep within, if you act according to truth 

and self-discipline.”  Guru	Gobind	Singh	Ji 

Collecting Children & 
Authorisation 
Please note that we cannot accept last minute 
phone calls to authorise collection of your child 
to any individual who is not on our collection list. 
We will not send your child home with 
anyone who has not been authorised. 

Trips 
Please ensure that if you pay for school trips via 
“School Money”, you complete the reply slip and 
return this to your child’s teacher. 
Payments for trips must be placed in an 
envelope with your child’s full name and year 
written on the front. We cannot provide change.  

School Lunches 
If your child is coming to school after 9.30am, 
when they’ve attended a medical appointment, it 
is important you notify the school office whether 
your child will be having school lunch or packed 
lunch on that day.  

Sports Clubs 
If your child attends one of the after school 
sports clubs, please collect them from the main 
hall using the doors to the hall from the 
courtyard. 
 


